
 
 
 

 
 

MEDIA ALERT: PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

  
 
The Task Team appointed to look into possible reforms to the fiscal regime 
applicable to windfall profits in South Africa’s liquid fuel energy sector, 
with particular reference to the synthetic fuel industry will be holding 
public hearings. 

The hearings will be held tomorrow in Pretoria at the Holiday Inn Arcadia (not 
Johannesburg as initially indicated) to receive oral inputs on the issues 
highlighted in the discussion document that was released on 20 July 2006, which 
is available at www.treasury.gov.za. 

Details include: 

• Date: 15 August 2006 
• Time: 10:00 – 17:00 
• Venue: Holiday Inn, Arcadia, Pretoria, Beatrix Street 

Please note that the public hearings will take place on ONE DAY only.  
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